
 
Thank You Apache Elementary School for inviting APD Foothills Officers and Crime Prevention Specialist to serve Thanksgiving  
lunches to the students and their families.  We had a great time, hair nets and all!  It has been wonderful to see the students grow up  
over the past several years at this annual event.   
 

       
 
 
Property Crimes reported in the Foothills Area Command  Thursday, November 15th 
1 Armed Robbery/Car Jacking: 2600-block of Morris St NE. 
1 Armed Robbery/Commercial:  11000-block of Menaul Blvd NE. 
2 Stolen Vehicles:  Eubank & Lomas gas station, 3700-block of Valerie Pl NE. 
1 Residential Burglary:  800-block of Ram Trl SE. 
1 Auto Burglary:  1400-block of Stagecoach Ln SE.  No forced entry noted; stole vehicle registration. 
 
 
 

 Stay safe everyone – Jill Garcia, Crime Prevention Specialist / ICPS, NCPS –  
   Albuquerque Police Department, Foothills Area Command 


